APO Secretariat hosts
students’ visit

For the second time this year, the APO Secretariat played host to students
from Gakushuin Women’s College in Tokyo. Fifteen international cultural
affairs students visited the Secretariat on 14 November. They were led by
Professor Hajime Suzuki, who has been frequently deputed by the APO as a
technical expert to member countries. The students were briefed on the APO
mission and activities by Kenneth Mok, Director for Information and Public
Relations, and on the APO Green Productivity Program by Augustine Koh,
Director for the Environment. Prof. Suzuki shared his experience in serving as
an APO technical expert. The students’ visit was a most welcomed occasion as
it provides an opportunity to acquaint Japanese young people with the work of
the APO and the importance of productivity to the region’s development.

Mr. Koh speaking to the students
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